
 
Oregon Department of Transportation   Oct. 9, 2024 

Open House Invitation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tower Road Interchange 
Bridge over I-84 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Oregon Department of Transportation is designing a project to replace the 
surface of the Tower Road bridge over Interstate 84. 

PURPOSE: 
In anticipation of construction activities in 2026, we will host an in-person open 
house with affected businesses to discuss project plans, schedules and impacts. 

ODOT staff will be available to talk with you and answer your questions about the 
project and what it means for you 
and your business. 

We will not hold a formal 
presentation, so feel free to join us 
anytime between 4 p.m. and 6 p.m. 

DATE & TIME: 
• Wednesday, Nov. 6, 2024 
• 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. 

LOCATION: 
• Port of Morrow, 

Riverfront Center | Riverfront Room 
2 East Marine Drive, Boardman, OR 97818 

FOR ACCESSIBILITY:  
Meetings are open to everyone, and accommodations will be provided to people with disabilities. 
Meeting information is available in an alternate format upon request. Please make such requests  
at least 48 hours before meetings. 

For more information contact Vicki Moles, ODOT Community Affairs Specialist 
541-620-4527 | vicki.l.moles@odot.oregon.gov 


